



February 12th, 2018 
For immediate release 

Ebonie Davis Endorses Anne Marie Miles for State 
Representative for the 25th District 
South Shore, Chicago, IL — Ebonie Davis has endorsed Anne Marie Miles to be the next state 
representative for Illinois’s 25th District. 

Ms. Davis, who was previously running for the same seat, is an outstanding South Shore 
resident, and the legal guardian of a set of identification twin girls, one of whom is disabled. 
Throughout her career, she has shown her commitment to the district and has strong ties to the 
South Chicago community.  

“I am supporting someone who, like myself, has skin in the game. A person with a proven track 
record of selflessly working for the people. I am supporting Anne Marie Miles because her 
grassroots work within the South Shore Community and the 25th District aligns with my 
connection to the heart of the people!”, Ms. Davis stated on Sunday. 

Ms. Miles is honored to be supported by a dedicated community activist who is a voice for the 
voiceless. 

Primary election day is Tuesday, March 20, 2018. You can learn more about Anne Marie Miles 
and her campaign by visiting www.annemariemiles.com 

For more information, contact Tatiana Press at (434) 422-2732 or email 
teammiles25@gmail.com
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